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Attachment A 

IMPORTANT MESSAGE TO LAW ENFORCEMENT AGENCIES 

Certain lots of Remington 38 special and 9rnm cartridges 

rnanufac
1
tured in May and June 1985, may have insensiti

1
ve primers 

which could result in a failure to fire. Therefore, this 

ammunition is being recalled at our expense. 

Look for the following product specifications on the end 

flap of the box: 

If you have any of the recalled cartridges, do not use 

them. For prompt replacement at no charge, please call collect: 

Bill Smith 
Remington Arms Company, Inc. 
Remington Road 
Lonoke, AR 72086 

Telephone (501) 676-3161 Ext. 640 
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